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The City Council of Salt Lake City, Utah, met in a Policy Discussion 

on Tuesday, October 19, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. in Room 326, City Council 

Office, City County Building, 451 South State Street. 

 

In Attendance:  Council Members Carlton Christensen, Luke Garrott, 

Jill Remington Love, JT Martin and Søren Simonsen. 

 

Absent: Council Members Van Turner and Stan Penfold. 

 

 

Also in Attendance: Cindy Gust-Jenson, Executive Council Director and 

Chris Meeker, City Recorder. 

 

Councilmember Martin presided at and conducted the meeting. 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 2:02 p.m. 

 

AGENDA ITEMS 

 

 #1. 2:00:12 PM  HOLD A POLICY DISCUSSION REGARDING NEW POLICY 

ITEMS THAT COUNCIL MEMBERS MAY WISH TO INTRODUCE, INCLUDING: 

 

a. 2:01:45 PM Landscaping Requirement for lots with Billboards. 

(Councilmember Jill Love) 

 

Councilmember Love said she wanted the Council to have a briefing 

discussion about outdoor advertising. Jill, Luke and Søren were 

interested in advertising at bus stops in order to pay for bus 

shelters.  She said City ordinance requires landscaping of lots with 

billboards but it doesn’t define what landscaping is.  Doug Dansie 

said  Planning staff was currently looking sign changes.  

 

b. 2:12:37 PM Response during emergency situations - Council role, 

budget etc. (Councilmember Carlton Christensen) 

 

Councilmember Christensen said Homeland Security offered a two day 

training course for emergency response costs.  He said he would like 

the Council to look at the City’s ordinances regarding FEMA costs, 

procurement limits and special emergency funding.  He said private 

business continuity could be a problem in an emergency and needed to 

be looked at.  All Council Members present wanted to consult with Cory 

Lyman, Emergency Management Director. 

 

c. 2:30:11 PM  Further defining the Historic District process. 

(Councilmember JT Martin) 
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 Councilmember Martin said historic districts were here to stay.  

He suggested the Council consider:  What the process was, the size of 

districts, information dissemination for the district, what was an 

historic district, what part does the Council play, where does public 

support fit and what could the Council do to promote stability. 

 

 Councilmember Simonsen said there was a current process and the 

Council should follow it.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:56 p.m. 

 

______________________________ 

Council Chair 

 

______________________________ 

City Recorder 

 

This document along with the digital recording constitute the 

official minutes of the City Council Policy Discussion meeting held 

October 19, 2010. 
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